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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Triple towers

From: Annee Cecil

Sent: May 20, 2019 6:12 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Triple towers

As a concerned resident of this lovely neighbourhood | ask that all the voices be heard that this process, regardless of
the protestation by councillors, that due process was followed we beg to disagree. We in the neighbourhood are not
against development only the unreasonable, out of character sight of these monster buildings. Quiet enjoyment and
homogeneous and harmonious, Neighbourhoods are what adds value to a community, not ugly towers taking away
from this value. Studies should be done for all the things that will be displaced should this go ahead as planned such as
flooding, undue noise and traffic, displacement of wildlife, and of course public safety as well.

Respectfully submitted

Anne Cecil

Sent from my iPhone




